
Tuckahoe Garden Club Monthly Board Reports

April 2022

Dear Officers and Standing Committee Members,

Please submit your monthly report to the Board in the Google form below. Keep in mind your report

should be concise- sharing essential information, dates, links to further information and any action

items that should be highlighted- and presented in a bullet-format if possible. If you have no report for

the month, please note “NO REPORT”. Thank you all!

OFFICERS

First VP/Kelly Armstrong

- Planning for 2022-2024 including member positions, calendar, etc.

- Plan for Call with Davenport in April/May to discuss Endowment

- Position description update process

Second VP/Database /Melinda Smith

Review ideas for changes to be made to the Greenbook for next year.

Corresponding Secretary/Charlotte Clarkson

No report

Communications Director/Molly Revere

-Sent out plant sale info



Treasurer/Karen Gilmore

Budget and anything related

STANDING COMMITTEE CHAIRS

Communications/Kate Christner and Lisa Burlee - no report on website

Newsletter & website updates

Community Projects and Long Range plans/Kate O’Hagan

Conservation/Ellen Buoyer

No report.



Finance/Karen Gilmore and Kelly Armstrong

Governance/Lynn Jacob

No Report

Gifts/Sara Cann-

No report.

Fundraising/

Betsy Carney (Holiday) - No update

Patricia Hunter (Spring)

Orders have been placed, workers signed up, vendors contacted,  and plans are in place

for the Spring Sale.  Let’s have fingers crossed for good weather!

GCV/Meredith Lauter

Daffodil Day 2022 showcased simply spectacular creativity and talent from our

volunteers and exhibitors. In the Artistic Design Division, 156 hardworking, wonderful

individuals made absolute magic.

Daffodil Day 2022 Fun Statistics:



156 volunteers in Artistic Design

Novice Exhibitors: 19

Mentors helping Novices: 8

Partners working together: 32 in Individual/Partner Division

From the Tuckahoe Garden Club of Westhampton, tremendous thanks to:

RoseMarie Bundy, Renee Gardner, and Penny Peebles for their stunning foyer  arch

design welcoming visitors to the flower show

Peyton Wells for her loan of the arch, for mentoring three TGC novice arrangers - all

of whom won a ribbon - and for judging Botanical Arts

New members Stephanie Lansing, Kate Christner, and Cara Rogers, who courageously

entered for the very first time

RoseMarie Bundy, Renee Gardner and others for arranging recycled floral materials

into posy bouquets for guests and

Julia Borden Rose for delivering posies to our Westminster Canterbury friends

Jennifer Sisk, Kelly Armstrong, Patricia Hunter and other TGC members who attended

the Woodland Workshop and flower show and supported in numerous ways.



TGC Awards:

Of the five major silver trophy awards given at Daffodil Day, RoseMarie Bundy of

Tuckahoe GC earned the Sandra Sadler Baylor Award for the Most Creativity!!!!

Congratulations to RoseMarie and to all who exhibited.

RoseMarie Bundy: Blue Ribbon and Sandra Sadler Baylor Award for Most

Creativity, Class 9 “SOS Signals” Botanical Arts Embellished Purse

Renee Gardner: Yellow Ribbon, Class 9 “SOS Signals,” Botanical Arts

Embellished Purse

Stephanie Lansing: Red Ribbon, Class 8, “Lady Sybil” Interpretive

Kate Christner: Yellow Ribbon, Class 8, “Lady Sybil” Interpretive

Cara Rogers: White Ribbon, Class 8, “Lady Sybil” Interpretive

Save the Date

HGW, April 26-27-28

Paula Pryke, VMHC, May 12

Lilies in Bloom, Rappahannock Valley GC, June 14



Membership/Martha,Libby, Steph

Liza Cabell has requested to be added to the sustainer Wait List.  She will be at the top

of the waiting list, as Sue Thompson , Peyton Wells, Sara Cann and Lena Scott will

move to Sustainer for the end of this year.

We had a successful workshop for new members on March 22 at Kate Christner’s

house which showed our newer members how to do Horticulture Exhibits ( thanks

Leila Jones) and Artistic Exhibits (thanks Helen Pinckney) Fun was had by all and

everyone had fun arranging on Kate’s back deck.

Our last Flower Hour for the year will be April 21 at 5:30 at Kathy Watson’s. It will be a

demonstration by Peyton on behind the scenes flower arranging and then a hands on

flower arranging workshop .

Research has been done on bylaws for a Junior Club at Virginia Beach Garden Club.

Stephanie Libbie and Martha have made a recommendation not to have a Junior club

at this time.  More discussion to follow at May Board Meeting.  We are planning to

assess the sponsoring member of the club a small fee to cover the cost of their legacy

flower hour person. ( additional $20-$25 per person) for next year.

Sustainer/Susie Benson

Nominating/Betty Jenkins

No Report

GCA/ Kathy Watson

No Report


